
 
Message from North Muskegon Public Schools 
  
Good morning Norse Nation: 
 
It is very likely that you woke up this morning to the news that Governor Whitmer has declared a 
State of Emergency in Michigan with 2 confirmed cases of COVID-19.  Please be assured that 
we continue to have constant communication with our Health Department who have a direct line 
to the Michigan Department of Health and the CDC. 
 
We will continue to make decisions based upon facts and recommendations from our local, 
State, and National health experts.   Attached, please find a few of the resources shared with 
us.  Please be sure to continue to reach out with questions as we navigate this unprecedented 
time.  As always, we will attempt to use facts as we make decisions on our students, staff, and 
community’s safety/health/wellbeing. 
 
Thank you!  
 
How to be Prepared.pdf  
 
PHMC COVID-19 Update schools.pdf  
 
cdc poster stop the spread.pdf  
 
school guidance.pdf 
 


